
Water Resources Engineer Ron Miller joins 
Neel-Schaffer in Atlanta
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ATLANTA, Ga. (Aug. 18, 2017) – Neel-Schaffer, Inc., is pleased to 
announce that Ron Miller, PE, has joined the firm and will work in the 
firm’s Atlanta office.

A Registered Professional Engineer in Georgia, Tennessee and Louisiana, 
Miller has more than 15 years of experience providing a variety of engineering 
services that include hydrology, hydraulics, fluid mechanics, turbulent 
mixing, program management, master planning, design, construction and 
research. He will provide services for clients in Georgia and throughout 
Neel-Schaffer’s nine-state Southern footprint.

“We are very pleased to add Ron to our water resources staff in the Atlanta 
office,” said Craig Hanchey, PE, Senior Vice President for Neel-Schaffer’s 
East Region. “Ron’s experience and expertise will be a great addition 
to our team as we continue to grow our water resources discipline and 
provide services for clients across the Southeast.”

Miller holds a Bachelor of Science and a Master of Science in Civil Engineering from the Georgia Institute  
of Technology.


